Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year!  We are excited to begin the school year and I am grateful to continue this journey as your Principal.  As we get ourselves ready for another successful year, I want to ensure that our students receive the best educational experience possible.  

My educational philosophy was formed on the belief that education is instrumental in the overall growth and development of our children.  I believe that all children are capable of learning if they have the proper motivation, direction, and support.  

Along with my leadership team, staff, parents, and the community, together we will focus on data to drive instruction, provide exciting and challenging opportunities, and increase the rigor of instruction to meet the NJ Student Learning Standards and Career and Technical Education Standards.

I look forward to a great year ahead of us!  Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, and ideas that you would like to discuss.
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